Nancy Frey

1. Do NOT ship liquid Hanford tank waste across the Columbia Basin. Only ship this waste in
GROUTED/SOLID form.

2. Move forward with large-scale grouting and out-of-state disposal as soon as reasonably allowable
to decrease the risk of leaking Hanford tanks on the CTUIR's treaty-protected resources."



